
For Households Exempt from Resident Tax: 
Notice Regarding ¥70,000 Benefit Payment to Help with Rising Prices 

 

A benefit payment will be provided to alleviate the impact of rising prices on household budgets. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Payment Amount: ¥70,000 per household 
 
Payment Period: From mid-February 
 
Eligible Households: 
Households with residence registration in Shizuoka City as of 1 December 2023, that are exempt from 
the per-capita portion of residence tax for FY2023. 
 
Procedure: 
Check the payment notice (支給のお知らせ, shikyu no oshirase) or confirmation form (確認書, 
kakunin sho) sent to eligible households in January. 
*If you receive a confirmation form, please return it by Fri 1 March (postmarked). 
 
See the city website for more information (https://www.city.shizuoka.lg.jp/074_000264.html). 
 

Inquiries: Shizuoka City Rising Prices (¥70,000) Benefit Payment Call Center 푲푳푴푵푶0120-979-729 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Translated by:  

International and Intercultural Affairs Division 
 City of Shizuoka 


